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to be the recipient of the Deirdre and Paul Malone Prize in International 
Relations, which granted me the resources to jump-­start the next stage of 
the project. More importantly, it afforded me an opportunity to get to know 
its benefactor, David Malone, who has since become a mentor and to whom 
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